
Memo to: San Francisco Board of Supervisors

Re: Board of Supervisors Meeting, September 29, 2020, Agenda: 
Recommendations of the Rules Committee, Item 39 [201041]. Mayoral 
Appointment of Ed Harrington, Public Utilities Commission.

September 29, 2020

Dear Supervisors,

On behalf of Solutions Not Sandbags I'd like to congratulate Ed 
Harrington on his mayoral appointment to the San Francisco Public 
Utilities Commission. With his extensive experience at the PUC he will be 
intimately familiar with the problem of sewer-floods in San Francisco. 

We welcome his leadership as a Commissioner. We look forward to the 
establishment of a policy under his direction which guarantees every San 
Franciscan access to a fully-functioning sewer system that keeps sewage 
out of our streets, sidewalks, homes, and businesses and in the sewers 
where sewage belongs.

Harrington is uniquely qualified because of his knowledge of the SFPUC 
and its staff. In his new position he'll be able to protect San Franciscans 
from sewage and the city from the sewer-flooding liability claims caused 
by an inadequate sewer system.

We look forward to working with Commissioner Harrington as he tackles 
this problem which has remained unsolvable for such a long time.

Sincerely,

Lisa Dunseth, on behalf of Solutions Not Sandbags
SolutionsNotSandbags@gmail.com

http://solutionsnotsandbags.org/
http://solutionsnotsandbags.org/

